Dear Stainton Church Members and Friends of Stainton Church

I hope you are all well and making the best of this glorious sunny weather that we are having at the moment. I especially hope that you are able to get out somewhere for some fresh air and perhaps enjoy sitting in some dappled shade.

Worship-at-home
I am pleased to attach for you the weekly sheet of resources for worship-at-home for the 3rd Sunday after Trinity on 28th June 2020. We are grateful to Joan Mason for preparing this for us.

Foodbank update

During the week I received a message from Revd David Goodhew, Vicar of St Barnabas’, Linthorpe, in which he thanked all those who have donated items to the Foodbank, including some of you dear readers. David also included a photo of the back of his car loaded up with bags and bags of stuff that he was about to take to St Barnabas’ for the weekly Foodbank session held there each Monday. Here is a copy of David’s photo and his message:


[image: image1.jpg]


   
If you are able to donate any non-perishable food items to the Foodbank please do drop them off at 26 Meldyke Lane, Stainton TS8 9AU at any time … or give Julia and me a ring (01642-284525) and we will come and collect your offerings.

With all good wishes - Bob
Mr R G Ardley, Ashdale House, 26 Meldyke Lane, Stainton, Middlesbrough TS8 9AU 
Tel:01642-284525 
mailto:bob.ardley@ntlworld.com 
Thank you to those giving food etc to St Barnabas Foodbank!


Since lockdown approximately £5000 of food etc has been donated to the Foodbank which runs at St Barnabas. From tins of soup to toiletries, this is a fantastic effort. Thank you to everyone who has given so generously. The sad truth is that such donations have never been more needed, as the numbers using Foodbank have shot up. So please keep those donations coming. Thank you for all your help in this regard.


Revd David Goodhew, Vicar, 


St Barnabas’ Linthorpe











